
WHAT’S GOING ON? 
 
   November 

 3 ..... Fall Back - Daylight Savings Time 

 8 ....... Senior Adult Fellowship – 10 am 

 10 .................................... Harvest Stew 

 11 ....... Help Needy Families Emphasis 

 18 ............................. Business Meeting 

 22 .................................... Thanksgiving 

 
 December 

 2-9 ........................Lottie Moon Offering 

  Week of Prayer for International Missions 

Fall Back - Daylight Savings Time 9 ............................... Business Meeting 

 13 ..... Senior Adult Fellowship – 10 am 

 16 ................... Adult Christmas Singing 

 16 ................................... Lord’s Supper 

 16 ......... Children’s Christmas Program 

 25 ......................................... Christmas 

 31 ........... New Year’s Eve Watch Night 

 

 

 
Bulletin/Newsletter Information 

 
 

 

If you have any information for the weekly 
bulletin or monthly newsletter, please send it to 

KnobbsSpringsBaptist@gmail.com or Sheila 
Waggoner at cswaggoner@gmail.com.  The 

deadline for information for the Bulletin is 8 
am on Fridays.  The deadline for information 
for the newsletter is the 20th of every month. 

 

We also need to keep the Long Term Prayer List 
as well as the Immediate Need Prayer List in the 
Bulletin updated!!  Please email updates to the 

above listed contacts. 

 
Nursery 

 

 
 

The Nursery is available on Sunday Mornings 
for children ages birth to Kindergarten. 

 

We welcome children in the nursery on both 
Sunday & Wednesday evenings.  On Sunday, 

please bring your children into the Sanctuary & 
they will be escorted to the nursery.  On 

Wednesday’s, please contact Otisann McManus 
(512-273-2890) by Wednesday afternoon & 
there will be a nursery worker available for 

your child.  Thank You. 
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“He saw it long before we did!’ 
 
Walt Disney was a most remarkable man.  He was blessed with a vivid imagination.  He was a 
man of vision.  He was a man of immense success only after suffering several failures. 
 
Disneyland is one proof of his vast imagination and ingenuity.  Long after Disneyland in 
California was built he envisioned something much larger and on a far more grand scale – 
Disney World in Florida. 
 
During the development of Disney World Walt Disney died.  Finally it was completed and 
opened.  It is told that then several of his men were admiring the gigantic entertainment 
complex.  One man said, “Isn’t it a shame that he didn’t even get to see it!”  Another observed, 
“But he DID SEE IT!  He saw it long before we did.”  
 
Anything worthwhile must be envisioned by someone long before it can be accomplished.  
That someone we call “a visionary”. 
 
What will KSBC be like in five years?  Ten years?  Twenty years?  It will be like some visionary 
leader (or leaders) foresee it becoming by the grace of God. 
 
Listen to your church’s visionaries. 
 
“Where there is no vision the people perish, (die, languish), but blessed is he who keeps the 
law.”  (Proverbs 29:18) 
 
In other words, “Where there is no vision the people perish, but where there is a vision the 
people flourish.” 
 

Brother Dwight 

NEWSLETTER NEWS 
 

WE HAVE GONE ELECTRONIC!!! 
Our monthly newsletter is no longer being mailed out unless it is specifically requested.  We will 
be emailing this publication to our members, posting it on Facebook & at KnobbsSpringsBC.com, 
& some will be available in the back of the church sanctuary also.  If you do not receive them via 
email & would like to, please email KnobbsSpringsBaptist@gmail.com to be added to the email 
list.  If you need to continue to receive them via mail, please email the above address with your 

name & address, or call the church at (512) 273-2743 to be added to the mailing list.  This list will 
be mainly for those that are homebound or do not have internet access.  THANKS!! 

 

Also, please let us know if there is anything you would like to see added or changed in the 
Newsletter.  We are always open to ideas to make it better for everyone!! 
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